Cal Poly Humboldt
. Office of Research
4 & Sponsored Programs

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS!

MCCRONE PROMISING FACULTY
SCHOLARS & GRADUATE AWARDS

The McCrone Promising Faculty Scholars Award recognizes
Humboldt's junior faculty, acknowledges their potential in their
field of research, and encourages their continued achievement. In
addition, the Alistair and Judith McCrone Graduate Fellowship
Award is given to one Cal Poly Humboldt graduate student to
support their research.

Letters of Nomination must be submitted electronically to
Sponsored Programs Foundation through Engagement Hub by
Thursday, February 27, 2025 by 11:59pm.

Awards will be presented at a reception Wednesday, November 12,
2025. The recipient must be available to attend the reception
in-person and give a short presentation of their research.

For questions, contact Erika Wright, Research Development Lead,
Erika.Wright@humboldt.edu or 707-826-5166.


https://humboldt.inforeadyscale.com/hub

